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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

j ayneofeden@aol, com
Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:52 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

Dear Secretary,

I am writing to request that you do not change the leverage from 100:1 for the forex brokers.

Reducing this would have a very negative affect on the retail forex trader.

Thank You for your Consideration,
Jayne Christiansen
Liberty, Utah
801 745-3007


